
  

 

 

 

 

  
 
The Danville Metropolitan Police Department would like to invite you to participate in the 
7th Annual National Night Out on Tuesday, August 4th. The event will be held at the Hendricks County 
Fairgrounds this year and will run from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm. We are once again providing free booth 
space for local businesses and organizations that are interested in participating. 

 
This is a nationally recognized event designed to bring neighbors together to help prevent crime in 
their community. Every aspect of this event is free to the public. We would like each booth to provide a 
family-friendly game with prizes that will also be free of charge. You are encouraged to promote your 
business or organization, but we ask that no sales of merchandise or services take place during the 
event. 
 
We have some new exciting activities for this year. The Danville Metropolitan Police Department, 
Hendricks County Sheriff’s Department, and many others will provide resources available to attendees.  
Free hot dogs, chips, and drinks will also be provided 
 

Please RSVP with the following information no later than July 27th if you would like to reserve 
your spot. Feel free to email moliphant@danvilleindiana.org or by phone at (317)718-0650 with any 
questions.  

RSVP Link: Click Here 

Organization/Group name: 

Contact phone number and email address: 

Number of tables needed: 

Number of chairs needed: 

Power connection needed: yes or no 

Type of game you will be providing (if applicable): 

  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Matthew Oliphant, School Resource Officer  
Danville Metropolitan Police Department  
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